
 

 

**CONTRACTOR ANNOUNCEMENT** 

E-mail Contacts Now REQUIRED for   
Contractor Payments 

MDOT now requires a designated e-mail contact for Contractor Payments and 
payment-related items for all construction projects. 

It is imperative that MDOT has current and accurate contact information.  This will 
ensure swift response time for all payment-related correspondence.   

Please verify or update your current Contractor Payments e-mail contact by 
completing  the requested information on page two of this announcement. 

Lansing, MI 
04/07/2022 



 

 

CONTRACT SERVICES DIVISION  

This information should be updated as often as required and submitted to 
MDOT-Estimates@Michigan.gov.  

CONTRACTOR PAYMENTS 
Company Name: 
 
Vendor ID: 
 
Contact E-mail Address: 
 

This e-mail address will be used for correspondence related to contractor payments (affidavits, liens, payment 
issues etc.). 
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